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May 11, 2021 

NOTICE OF REPEAL OF TEMPORARY 
FOOD DELIVERY SYSTEM REGULATIONS 

As of June 1, 2021 

Effective Dates and Regulation Updates 

This Notice informs stakeholders about changes affecting WIC minimum stocking 
requirements in California.  

As of June 1, 2021, all Temporary Food Delivery System Regulations will terminate and 
the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) will require all vendors and vendor 
applicants to meet the minimum stocking requirements specified in WIC Bulletin 
Regulations section 71100.  

Authority 

CDPH is repealing the Temporary Food Delivery System Regulations pursuant to:  

(1) Executive Order N-40-20, which allows temporary changes to CDPH’s 
regulations governing food delivery systems; and  

(2) 7 Code of Federal Regulations part 246.12(g)(3)(i), which requires State 
agencies to establish minimum requirements for the variety and quantity of 
supplemental foods that WIC vendors and vendor applicants must stock to be 
authorized. 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CFH/DWICSN/CDPH%20Document%20Library/LawsandRegulations/Executive%20Order%203.30.20-N-40-20.pdf
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Questions and Additional Information 

If you have any questions, please contact CDPH at WICregulations@cdph.ca.gov. 

 

Catherine Lopez, M.Ed. 
Assistant Division Chief – Services 
Women, Infants and Children Division 
California Department of Public Health 
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